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Date: Oct 19, 2011 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION # 10027 
 
 
Notification of: WAFER, 120 SERIES, END OF LIFE 
Date Change Effective: April 30, 2012 
Explanation of change (from, to): N/A 
Reason for change: Components or Materials used in these products are no longer available. 
Anticipated impact on fit, form, or function (positive/negative): N/A 
Parts/Products affected: 
The products listed below will be transitioned into an End-of-Life status without replacement on July 30, 
2012. We are hereby giving notice of these product changes in order for your company to adjust its 
product purchasing records, or to make any final purchases of the discontinued products that are still in 
supply. Sullins will make every effort to accommodate final order demands up until the last production 
date of July 30, 2012. 

 
SWT120-UPEG-S01-UU-UU    SWT120-UPPG-S01-UU-UU 
SWH120-PULG-Sxx-UU-WH   SWR120-NPEG-Sxx-ST-BG 
SWR120-NPEG-Sxx-RA-BG   SWR120-NPEG-Sxx-SM-BG 
SWR120-NPEG-Sxx-HM-BG 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parts prior to change will remain active for purchase?   
 
Yes     No   X   
 
New or revised parts are interchangeable to the previous part applications?    
 
Yes     No  N/A 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Engineering Approval: 
 
 
 
             (Signature)             (Printed Name)       
 

 
Distribution: Website, Distributors, Customers, Internal 
 
Information regarding this change notification and other previously issued change notifications can be found on our 
website: www.sullinscorp.com/product-change-notification.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us 
at Support@sullinscorp.com or call us at (760) 744-0125. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Sullins Connector Solutions 
 

Ken Stark 


